
 LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 April 20, 2015 
 
 
ITEM:    VIII.B. 
 
 
TOPIC: Resolutions of Appreciation for Employees Who Are Retiring 
  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District adopt the 
attached resolutions of appreciation for the services rendered by: 
 

Rebecca Blossom 
Mary Marsha Byrd 
Suzanne Crooks 
Donna Crosier 

Janice Esch 
David Fuller 

Judy Moaikel 
Mary Pilon 

Terry Taylor 
 
 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Dana R. Whinnery 
Cynthia E. DeMan 
 
 
EXHIBIT: 
 
Attached resolutions 
 
 
jc 
Retire-cap 


